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Seeking to put God’s love into action, Habitat for Humanity of Collin County brings 
people together to build homes, communities and hope. 

 
 
 
 
January 15, 2020 
 
Cindy Schneible 
McKinney Community Development Corporation 
5900 S Lake Forest Blvd., Suite 110 
McKinney, Texas 75070 
 
Dear Cindy and Board of Directors, 
 
Habitat for Humanity of Collin County would respectfully request an extension of 
three (3) months through April 30th, 2020 for the project grant 18-06 in the total 
amount of $877,521.  This request is due to unforeseen delays in infrastructure 
with sewer/water in conjunction with City CIP project requiring additional 
casement pipe for boring for water. The current expiration is January 31st, 2020. 
  
This delay in utilities will delay the retaining wall and final completion of paving 
beyond the Jan 31st deadline in our current contract. 
 
We are currently 92% complete with only $80,601 remaining of the total 
$877,521.  
 
 
 
Thank you so much for your consideration in advance. 
 

 
Celeste H  Cox, CEO 
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